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DR GEORGE MURNAGHAN

- UNIT ADMINISTRATOR

ROYAL VICTORIA HOSPITAL

GROSVENOR ROAD
BELFAST
16 May 1996
~ Your Ref:
Dear Dr Murnaghan

Ref: ADAM STRAIN

The inquest into the death of the above-named will be held on TUESDAY the 18TH day of

JUNE 1996 at Courthouse, Crumlin Road, Belfast. The inquest will commence at 10.00 am.
Dr Maurice Savage and Dr R H Taylor will receive their summonses in due course.

Yours sincerely
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Coroner’s Office
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